Scott Crockett

I'm writing to express my support for Movi testing of all domestic sheep and goats prior to
importation into Alaska regardless of their age. I feel this is an important step to protect Alaska's
wild sheep population. I support Movi testing through AAVLD laboratories. I also support adding
Movi to the Reportable Disease List and requiring same day reporting. Thank you



